
VERMONT STATE COLLEGES SYSTEM 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

 
RESOLUTION 2022-0003 

 
AY2022-2023 Tuition Freeze 

 
 
WHEREAS,  The Chancellor of the Vermont State Colleges recommends a freeze on 

Tuition and Board Required Fees for the 2022-2023 Academic Year at the 
February 7, 2022 meeting of the Finance and Facilities Committee, and 

 
WHEREAS,  The Chancellor recommends a 3% increase on room and board for the 

2022-2023 Academic year; and 
 
WHEREAS,  The Finance and Facilities Committee of the Board of Trustees has 

reviewed the recommendation of the Chancellor, and 
 
WHEREAS,  The Finance and Facilities Committee has discussed individual aspects of 

the proposal with the Chancellor, and  
 
WHEREAS,  The Finance and Facilities Committee recommends a freeze on Tuition 

and Board Required Fees and a 3% increase in Room and Board for the 
2022-2023 Academic Year as proposed by the Chancellor of the Vermont 
State Colleges; therefore, be it 

 
RESOLVED, That the Board of Trustees of the Vermont State Colleges System hereby 

approves a Tuition Freeze for the 2022-2023 Academic Year.   
 
 

 
 
 

Approved: February 14, 2022 
 
 

_________________________________________ 
Eileen “Lynn” Dickinson, Chair of the Board of Trustees 

 


